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" COMPANYH. T. FITZSiMONS 

M !lsic Pub Ushers 

December 19th, 1986 

Dear Mrs Bottoms: 

We are pleased to enclose the new, revised edition of 
GLORY OF THE GRIDIRON which was arranged by Harold Gore. 
This will be sent out to dealers on January 20th, 1987 
and we're hoping for a great response. As you know, GLORY 
OF THE GRIDIRON was always a popular selection. Here's 
hoping it will regain it's former glory! 

This comes with best wishes for a happy holiday season. 
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